October Newsletter 2014

Greetings from the elementary/middle school office. The leaves are falling, the crops are turning and fall is definitely in the air. Hopefully the mild temperatures will stick around for a while longer.

October is busy month at Central Lyon. I'd like to highlight a couple of activities. The first one is our annual book fair and hot lunch week. This starts on Monday October 6th and ends Friday, October 10th. We always have great crowds for this and I anticipate that again this year.

The second event I'd like to remind you of is parent-teacher conferences. Conferences take place Monday, October 27th and Thursday October 30th. Time for both nights is 5:30-8:30.

Below is a partial list of the October activities. Keep those school calendars handy.

October Activities

October 4 th	Middle School Band @ Festival of Bands Parade	
October 6 th	Sanford Flu Shot Clinic	
October 6 th -10 th	Book Fair and Hot Lunch Week	
October 8th	2:20 Dismissal for Teacher Collaboration	
October 11th	Central Lyon Foundation Fall Event	6:00 p.m.
October 15th	1 st Quarter Ends	
October 27 th	Parent-Teacher Conferences	5:30-8:30
October 30 th	Parent-Teacher Conferences	5:30-8:30
October 31 st	No School	

Central Lyon will be conducting hearing screenings for Preschool thru 5th grade and 8th grade on October 13, 14 and 15. If you do not want your child tested you will need to call the school at 472-4041.